
          March 19, 2021 
 
Bath School Community, 
 
 
 Spring Break is approaching and we understand that while many will be staying in the 
area, there are also many who may travel over the break. The MDHHS along with Mid-Michigan 
District Health Department are utilizing the CDC guidelines for recommendations on how 
individuals should handle travel during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
 The CDC recommends that travel still be restricted to essential travel only. They do 
recognize though that there will be a number of people traveling in various methods. Travel on 
planes is deemed more risky than traveling by car with your family. The CDC recommends 
testing and quarantining upon returning from traveling. The following link contains information 
from the MMDHD regarding travel.  travel-handout.pdf (mmdhd.org). 
 
 If you do travel and, especially if your plans involve high-risk activities, we ask that you 
follow the CDC guidelines upon return and quarantine your student for the week immediately 
after Spring Break. If you are quarantining your student upon return from spring break, please 
notify your student’s office and he/she will be excused. We will also work with your students to 
help them with assignments and work while they are quarantined. Our goal is to offer in-person 
education for the remainder of the school year. The best way we can achieve this is to work to 
keep COVID-19 and related variations out of the schools as much as possible. 
 
 Have an enjoyable and safe break. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Paul Hartsig 
Superintendent 
 

https://www.mmdhd.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/travel-handout.pdf

